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Learning, playing and growing together in the love of Jesus 

Website: https://www.smcsc.org.uk/  

Email: office@stmarysinfschool.org.uk or office@stmarysjunior.org.uk 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S Hulme. Chair of Governors: Mr B Tomkins 
Safeguarding Statement: This school takes notice of and adheres to all the national and local policies and guidance in regard to Safeguarding Children and Young People. 

Lead Safeguarding Person Junior School: Miss M Kenny, Nursery & Infant School: Mrs. M Quinn. 

Safeguarding Deputies: Mrs. S Hulme, Miss F Sullivan & Miss E Bryant, Safeguarding Governor: Mr. T Richmond 

Newsletters are also available on the school website: https://www.smcsc.org.uk/ 

 

 

 

  

A message from Mrs Hulme;  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Once more, it has been a pleasure to see many parents coming into school this week for a variety of 

events to include; Yr. 2 end of topic celebration, Myband concert at the juniors, stay and play sessions 

for EYFS. 
 

The comments from each family echo those from school, in as much that this is what we want to be 

happening once more, seeing our children in the school environment, celebrating their 

achievements…..weather conditions permitting - more to come next week. 
 

We had hoped to be sending school reports out this week but due to many staff days of sickness in 

the last couple of weeks this will now happen on Monday. Following on with the success of last year, 

these will come through Google platform electronically on a timed system from 3 pm onwards. 

Yr. 2 and Yr. 6 will come as a hard copy and will include the end of Key Stage assessment data. Please 

contact the class teacher via the school office if there is anything that you wish to discuss before 

the summer break. 

Where to find the appropriate communications? 

Class Based Activities/Reminders – Google Class Room 

Safeguarding Alerts – Email from School Office / Website under Latest News 

Newsletters – Email from School Office / Website / Google Classroom 

Communication/Trips/Events – Email from School Office and Website under Latest News 

‘Curriculum forecasts, school policies, School Clubs, School meals, attendance and absences and other helpful documents can be found on the ‘Information’ pages of our 

website at https://www.smcsc.org.uk 

 

 

Sun protection 

For whole day sun 

product applications, 

please be reminded 

that any that contain 

traces of nut may not 

be used in school e.g. 

those containing 

almond or coconut oil. 

 

Extreme weather conditions 

We are monitoring the situations with 

regard to the high temperatures next week. 

The schools will remain open. It is important 

that each child should bring in its own water 

bottle every day. We have Yr. 2 Mass 

planned and the Yr. 6 production. Each of 

these may need to have alternative plans 

considered due to safety, we will share 

these with you once finalised. This may 

include restriction of numbers or change of 

timings. 

 

A big thank you to Mr Quinn who 

joined our morning assembly this 

week to share his truly inspiring 

story with us. Our pupils were 

truly in awe of the amazing 

dedication and achievements Mr 

Quinn has shown to running. It is 

so wonderful to hear about the 

brilliant achievements of those in 

our local community and we felt 

very lucky to hear Mr Quinn's 

story this morning and thank you 

for coming to share this.   

 

Please can parents/carers collect all medicines, asthma pumps, epipens, etc. from the school offices before the end of 

the school term 

https://www.smcsc.org.uk/
mailto:office@stmarysinfschool.org.uk
mailto:office@stmarysjunior.org.uk
https://www.smcsc.org.uk/
https://www.smcsc.org.uk/
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News for the week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday Word 

Please click on the link below to access the weekly Wednesday Word: 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/lent?pid=MTA101634&v=53.11 

 

Recognition & Reward 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA NEWS 

  
£76.50 Received from AmazonSmile 

this quarter 

£44 Received from easyfundraising 

this quarter 
smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1083151-0 

 
Select St Mary’S Pta (Carshalton). 

Charity Number: 1083151 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ca
uses/stmarysptacarshalton/?q=St%20
marys%20&cat=cause-autosuggest 

Support St Mary’s PTA Carshalton 

 

Sports News 
Football 

On Friday afternoon, a number of girls from Year 5 and 6 took part in a 

football against Shawley Primary School. The girls played a brilliant game 

of football and displayed great determination throughout. The game 

ended 1-1 and we are very proud of all the girls who took part.  

 

 

Athletics 

On Wednesday, we had a fantastic day at Norman Park in Bromley. We 

took 2 teams over to the track from Year 5 and 6 and the children took 

part in a variety of running, jumping and throwing events. There were so 

many fantastic performances and as teachers and parents, we were so 

proud of every single child who took part. Thank you so much to all the 

parents who stayed to support and help with the running of events and 

thank you to all the parents in supporting one another to get the children 

to and from the event. Our Year 5 team finished 2nd overall and our Year 

6 team finished 1st! We are so proud of everyone who took part and 

cannot wait to do this again next year!  

ParkRun 

Another fabulous week at parkrun this 

week! We had new runners taking part, 

which is brilliant to see! A huge well 

done to Finley on another 5km parkrun 

and to Imogen, Miya and Harris on 

their junior parkrun. We hope to hear 

of many of you taking part this 

weekend but do remember to drink lots 

of water in this hot weather!  

Table Tennis 

Another mention to our wonderful 

table tennis players who took part in a 

table tennis event the other weekend. 

It is great to see the team working so 

hard on their skills throughout play 

and lunch time. A huge well done to 

everyone who took part!  

Infant – Stars of the week 

R Fox Thomas G 

R Squirrel Harry B 

R Hedgehog Helena F 

1 Robin Isabel W 

1 Sparrow Eliana F 

1 Wren Elizabeth W 

2 Heron Anastasia L 

2 Jay Ekam S 

2 Woodpecker Salome C 

 

Junior - Housepoints 

 3rd is 

Fisher with 

918  

 

 4th is More 

with 906  

2nd is 

Clitheroe 

with 1039  

1st is Becket 

with 1218  

 

‘Star Writer’ Award 
3 Willow Matylda P 

3 Mulberry Rakshanya J 

3 Hawthorn Hope K-B 

4 Poplar Oscar B 

4 Ash Jack Y 

4 Rowan Mandipa S 

5 Elm Odelia C 

5 Sycamore Milla U 

5 Birch Ellie J 

6 Copper Beech Iris N 

6 Oak Izzy P 

6 Chestnut  Faye S 
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